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Northern Ontario Focussed Paranormal Website Relaunches in Time For Halloween

Updated website features new stories, and a multi-device focussed design

ParaNorthern.ca is northern Ontario’s premier paranormal focussed website. The website was launched in October of 2012, and has had over 2,000 individuals visit the website since then. 

To celebrate it’s first anniversary, and to reach a wider audience, it’s creators Mitch Ross and Tracey Sanders of Sudbury, Ontario marketing firm ORP.ca decided to update the site and make it desktop, tablet and mobile phone friendly.

“Last year, we launched ParaNorthern.ca as a fun way for people to share their stories of unexplained events,” says Ross. “To date we’ve had many stories submitted, and we’ve published most of them on our website. We want to present these stories in a family friendly format where people can share their experiences without fear of being mocked or criticized.”

Ross expects that providing this content on a multi-device friendly website will allow the site to reach a wider and more youthful audience. 

ParaNorthern invites people to visit their website at ParaNorthern.ca or on Facebook at Facebook.com/ParaNorthern.ca to share their stories of strange happenings.
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